
This is my first time using this system.

I had the experience of going through a really stressful year, that changed my handwriting.  I am Thankful that I was notified about 
the problem with signature match.  I had to prove who I was, etc as well as provide a notarized affadavit.  I had a deadline to 
respond for my vote to count.  Voting matters to me.  

Thank you Oregon, lets protect our votes.  Everyone goes through stressful times.


